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WAMS Monthly Meeting: December 7th, 6:30 pm at R&K Restaurant in Hudson Oaks 

  

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

by  Bert Spencer 

  

VICE PRESIDENT'S BULLETIN 

by Mark Perkins 

Check out these photos of WAMS in action.  

http://skyshaker.com/gallery/ 

I would have said more except for the fact that both arms are killing me.  Wrapped up in heating 
pads. 

But will get to the WAMS Party.  Have a new song to sing. 

  

SECRETARY/TREASURER REPORT 

by Sarge Bell 

There have been no Checks written since last month.  Also we have had no income, so Club 

finances are the same as last month.  For totals, come to our Christmas Party, December 11th, 

at 6 PM for actual financial numbers. 

Remember, WAMS is paying for the meals for you and your family at the Christmas Party. 

Also, if you want to participate in the Chinese Gift Exchange, bring a Model Aviation Related 

Gift of not more than $20 and join in on the Fun. 

  

SAFETY FIRST 

by Cliff Hummer                

SAFETY AT OUR FLYING FIELD  



  

RUNWAY REFLECTIONS 

by Jim Pope       

I only want to take a minute to wish each of you the merriest of Christmas’s and the happiest 

forthcoming New Year possible. I hope Santa brings you exactly what you want and that you 

will pause a minute or so just to remember to reflect on what this holiday is all about. 

 I’m looking forward to a banner year for WAMS. With a lot of thought, planning and 

implementation your officers have paved the way for such. We owe them our humblest 

appreciation and thanks. 

 Merry Christmas! And I’ll see you at the banquet. 

FROM THE EDITOR 

by Michael Leggett 

John Poulos (jjpoulos@earth-comm.com) has several aircraft and related items to sell on 

behalf of a friend. Please contact him if you are interested. 

It' election time! Don't forget to vote! Ballots were sent out by Sarge - please return them 

back to him. 

Hope to see everyone at the Christmas party!!! 

  

  

See you at the field……. 

Don't forget about the attendance drawing - the prize will be grand! 

  

Michael Leggett 

michael.g.leggett@gmail.com 

4409 Sartain Rd., Mineral Wells, TX 76067 

940.682.5450 
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